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If regulations came into effect that would require I must charge my customers certain fees,
[ would be put at such a massive competitive disadvantage the likelihood of going out of
business would be very high. Simply, if | am required by law to charge my customers a fee
that my competition is not required to charge (and does not charge) they will not be my
customers any longer. If a customer has a choice of whether they are going to pay a
collection fee per wager or not, they will always prefer the casino that does not charge a
collection fee.

Since 1969 Napa Valley Casino has provided gaming entertainment to the local citizens of
the community. It currently provides living wage jobs to almost one hundred Californians
(most of whom are in a minority classification with few other job skills) that could not find
living wage jobs in our community if their jobs were lost because of these proposed
regulations.

No other business in California is forced by law to charge their customers while allowing
their competitors the ability not to.

There is no rational basis to demand such a discriminatory regulation at the demand of the
multi-billion dollar tribal casino industry that wants to stomp out our small business.

These proposed regulations are blatant regulatory price fixing that will cost thousands of
good jobs to hard working California citizens who support their families. Thousands upon
thousands of family members rely on those employees for housing, food, health care etc. So
many lives would be devastated by a regulation that would only serve to benefit a very small
number of already extremely wealthy tribal members.

Is the loss of so many jobs, the devastation of our families and our cities abilities to keep
police and fire departments staffed worth it so a few ultra rich, that do not pay taxes, can
make a few dollars more?

I think you would agree that it is not.

Our collection rates are posted in our card rooms only after they are approved by the
Bureau of Gambling Control. There is no sound reason why we should not continue to be
able to offer rates that our market will afford us, including a rate of zero for players not

playing as the Player/Dealer.

[ appreciate you taking the time to read this letter and thank you for your consideration of
this matter.

Sincerely,

Bri tizer
Owner, Napa Valley Casino





